

Vancouver Chapter Harley Owners Group Business Meeting December 3, 2005

The meeting came to order at 10:10 at the Sushi restaurant. Only one member rode to the meeting today.

OLD BUSINESS:

November 9 – Green Lettuce Restaurant, about 17 members came to the great social event.

November 19 – Executive meeting: we laid out the 2006 calendar of events. The calendar should be available at our Vancouver HOG chapter member's renewal party January 14, 2006.

November 19 – Billiards fun night. It was a great turn out and lots of playing time for all pool players.

November 26 – HOG Christmas party, 49 tickets were sold and 49 people attended at the North Burnaby Golf Course. It was a great time, service and food. It will be a strong possibility to have it at the same place next year. November 30 – Road Captain's meeting to organize and plan the rides for 2006.

NEW BUSINESS:

We are sponsoring a family at Christmas. They are a single Mother with three children ages, 4, 7 and 8. Our H.O.G. Chapter will donate \$500 towards food, toys and clothes for the family and Dan and Gerry will do the shopping. Anyone having used items contact Dan for sizes etc. and you can bring them to the store.

H.O.G. Shopping Week will start TODAY until December 10, 2005! 20% off (except bikes) for Vancouver H.O.G. members only.

Gerry Rooyakkers was not able to make the meeting today. He left a letter for Diane to read at the meeting. It was as follows:

If you were not there you missed a great time. The food was excellent and the group had a great time. We also got to celebrate Vern's birthday and Diane gave Vern a key to a new bike of his choice (nice gift girl). I also got to dance with a beautiful belly dancer that came to celebrate Vern's big night; a great time was had by all.

We had a silent auction and the biggest winner was me. I was biding on